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Memorandum 

To:  Employment Ontario (EO) Transfer Payment Recipients

From: Annette Huton, Director 
Program Delivery Support Branch

Date:        September 4, 2024 

Subject:       2024-25 Monitoring of EO Transfer Payment Agreements 

This memo provides notice that the monitoring packages for EO programs are being updated 
and will become available in Employment Ontario Information System - Service Provider 
Connect, or via your ministry representative, over the next few weeks. 

Overall, the monitoring process remains consistent with previous fiscal years. If your 
organization has any questions about the monitoring package for any EO programs, please 
contact your ministry representative. 

Thank you, 

Annette Huton  
Director, Program Delivery Support Branch  

cc:  Shawna Bourne, Regional Director, Eastern Region 
Heather Cross, Regional Director, Western Region 
Laura Loveridge, Regional Director, Central East Region 
Nicole Pereira, Regional Director (A), Northern Region   
Vincent Suh, Regional Director (A), Central West Region 
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